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ASSOCIATION OF RETIRED ACADEMIC 
STAFF: UNIVERSITY OF ALBERTA 

DINING OUT 

 

The lobster menu is on (but you can order other nice meals instead)! 
The next event will be held at 6:30pm on Thursday, June 22nd at 

Normand’s on 11639 Jasper Ave.  
 

We look forward to dining out with you! 
 

Please let Peggy (peggyallegretto@gmail.com) know by Tuesday, 
June 20th if you plan to attend. 

 

ONLINE SESSIONS OF INTEREST 

 

This is a free, virtual conference on the Wellbeing Economy on June 
19th and 20th, i.e. an economy where the wellbeing of people and 

the environment takes precedence over the GDP in policies, 
decisions, priorities and monitoring of outcomes. This approach is 

being initiated in other jurisdictions. 
 

It is organized by a prof in Community Health Sciences at U of C and 
the Parkland Institute here. 

 
https://www.parklandconference.ca/schedule 

 

OFFICE ASSISTANT 

 
David will be in the office from 8-11am next Monday. 
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If you wish to unsubscribe from our mailing list, please reply to emirhse@ualberta.ca with 

“UNSUBSCRIBE” in the subject line. Thank you! 
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